
Canadian 
University 

Employees 

2170 Western Parkway, UBC, Vancouver, B.C V6T 1V6 · 224-2308 

Ministry of Labour 
c/o Parliament Buildings 
Victoria, B. C. 

Dear Sir: 

September 30, 1985 

Mr. Pat Thomas from WCB/OEB recommended that I write to you 
for a copy of an arbitration award. 

The case involves an employee in a Prince George Plywood 
Company who was disciplined for excessive relief breaks. 

Because some of my fellow union members have temporary 
problems with kidney, bladder and related infections, 
and others must face similar troubles because of diabetes 
or age, I have been instructed to pursue information 
on their behalf. 

Please forward a copy of the arbitration award to me at 
the above address. 

Sincerely, 

Karen Shaw 
Safety Officer 


